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FLOOR ADS 

Advertise your business in a long lasting floor 

ad in our club's indoor shooting range.  

Thousands of archers will see your ad every 

year.  Each ad sells for $1,500 and is good for 

the lifetime of the floor.  Contact a board 

member or club officer today!  

 

President’s Corner 
March, 2016 

Hello fellow Archers, 

Hope this month’s Shavings reach you all in good spirits! We had a good 

turnout at the Midwestern shoot, only encountered a few challenges, but 

overall everything went really well. We had a good kitchen run and Marv 

and Charlie did a great job in keeping everyone fed. I want to thank 

everyone that came out and volunteered their time and effort into making 

this event a success, and helped prepare for the upcoming State Shoot!  

Remember, there are signup sheets for upcoming shoots in the club house. 

We will be holding a vote at the upcoming Club Meeting on road work 

within the club, please show up and let your voice be heard. 

Additionally, we will be coordinating on a comprehensive set of archery 

rules. They will cover all types of archery; expect them to be posted once 

we are done. Hopefully this will help clear up any confusion and get 

everyone on the same page for future events. 

We could use some help with the line and kitchen staff at the upcoming 

ISAA State Indoor shoot 11-13 March, please come out and give us a hand! 

We are looking to install a gate at the bottom of the pines to keep unofficial 

traffic from further eroding our hill. If anyone has experience with this and 

would like to help out, please let us know. We have the gate, just need to 

install it. 

Also, in an effort to avoid tearing up the flats (meadow by the club house), 

we would like to remind everyone to refrain from driving on the flats. 

Please park near the road and walk down to the flats. There will be 

situations where vehicles will need to be driven down there, but these need 

to be limited to official functions. Constant vehicle traffic down there will 

quickly destroy our shooting ground.  

Finally, for those that have tree stands still out in the woods, please take 

them down at your earliest convenience. It is club policy that tree stands 

will be removed between hunting seasons. Also, a friendly reminder that 

even though we are on private land, hunting licenses are still required by 

law, archery hunting only and club policy limits hunters to only club 

members and those listed on your membership card. 

 

Stay safe and shoot straight!  

- Rick 
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 March 2016 Events Calendar 

 
Friday, 11 Mar 07:00pm     ISAA State Indoor Target 
Saturday, 12 Mar 09:00am/12:00pm/3:00pm  ISAA State Indoor Target 
Sunday, 13 Mar 08:00am/11:00am   ISAA State Indoor Target 
Saturday, 19 Mar 07:00am – 3:00pm   Cabin Fever 3D 
Sunday, 20 Mar 07:00am – 1:00pm   Cabin Fever 3D 

 

April 2016 Events Calendar 

Saturday, 9 Apr 01:00pm – 5:00pm   Open House 
Saturday, 16 Apr 07:00am – 3:00pm   Spring Strut 3D 
Sunday, 17 Apr 07:00am – 1:00pm   Spring Strut 3D 

 

 

Shavings Editor 

Brian Rogers, brianrogers1979@gmail.com  

 

 

 

Energy conservation is everyone’s responsibility! Each year our utilities account for 
a significant portion of our budget. The more we can cut down on those expenses, the 
more we can put back into our club! We ask that you turn off all lights and reset the 
thermostat to 55 degrees when you leave.  

Also, as a reminder, please lock the main gate when you enter and depart the grounds. 
This will help deter non-members from inadvertently entering our club and possibly 
causing damage or attempting to hunt and/or discharge firearms. 

2014-2015 Club Officers 
 

President:   Rick Rogers   319-270-8951  bowman_rog@hotmail.com 
Vice President:  Dan Perra  319-393-9196  dan-sr@perra-us,net 
Secretary:  Gayla Lewis   563-212-3457  silverbay13@gmail.com 
Treasurer:  Don Parker   319-431-0979  don.parker@mchsi.com 
Board Member:  Tim Dougherty 319-270-8402  tdougherty@centronic.com 
Board Member: Jeff Morris  319-560-2914  ptodad34@gmail.com 
Board Member:  Ken VanderHamm 319-398-7373  goldsmith001@msn.com 
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Ways and Means 

Gayla Lewis, 563-212-3457, Silverbay13@gmail.com 

Diane Mally, 319-365-4311 

HATS, SHIRTS, ETC. FOR SALE!!! 
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